## Town of Sunapee

## Trustees of the Trust Funds

February 3, 2017

Chairman White called the meeting to order at 5:20pm, attending the meeting Chairman Steve White and Lena Welch

First item to discuss was Steve having the access the information from TD Bank to remove Jolene Chappell from any access to any accounts as she has resigned as Trustee. Next order to discuss is the checks from the Brown Family Fund to Town of Sunapee for Welfare Electricity in the amount of \$ 1254.20, \$ 135.49 and Welfare Propane for a total of \$ 2901.81.

Steve and Lena decided to authorize Steve to contact the Trustee of Mrs. Brown and TD Bank about closing out the account for Mrs. Brown's Trust.

With no further business to discuss the chairman adjourned the meeting at 5:40pm.

Submitted by Lena Welch Secretary and Trustee